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 Both sisters narrate their encounters born from different perspectives,
but very much powered from the same heart.Leslie and Lindsey are sisters
who also felt compelled to share personal and revealing tales about
their father as he fell deeper and deeper into the tragic storage
robbing abyss called Dementia.
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Fine and honest account of how this disease effects anyone who has it
and the ones around In this book, the Authors give us some true insight
and wisdom in how to handle the intensely personal and devastating issue
of Dementia. The reserve exposes heartbreaking truths encountered by
both those afflicted with this horrible disease and individuals around
them. Perspectives that just those having gone through the course of a
loved one’s have a problem with Dementia could truly know. Differing
accounts, given to us by both women regarding incidents and events
involved in in Duane’s very emotional journey, show us a range of
perspectives. The book tells how a variety of people cope with "the long
goodbye" that we all dread. I would recommend the book as it provides
real-world experience and wisdom for someone that might be connected
with a sufferer of Dementia. We recommend it for anyone who has or is
facing something .." They don't really shy from some ugly truths, but
face them head on and admit how hard it can be. This easy to read book
ends with a really thoughtful exemplory case of what it could be like
from the patient's perspective as well as other helpful insights. An
instant great read for someone who is dealing with the disastrous
ramifications of dementia. A Heartfelt and Sometimes Humorous
Perspective on Dementia "Daughters of Dementia" is a heartfelt and
sometimes humorful perspective of the devastating effects of dementia on
one family. I must say i appreciate Leslie’s and Lindsey’s sincere
accounts of their father’s dimentia. Two daughters consider turns
sharing what their trip was like, and in a simple yet entertaining
method, remind us of the humanness behind the "lost person. A quick
read, yet covers a number of emotions and problems. My beloved aunt died
of dementia an it was comforting to read a conversational publication
that not merely answered many of my questions, but offered me solace in
realizing that I am not by yourself. But it also gives the reader ways
that to learn signs of the disease early on and how to effectively cope
with it. Years back I came across it very tough to simply accept that my
mom had dementia, and was no longer the mom I once knew. A few of the
analogies presented in this reserve may possess helped me back then. I
recommend this book to all or any readers, whether or not you or a loved
one has been affected by dimentia/Alzheimer’s. It could also make a good
"non finger-pointing" gift. Highly Recommend!. The sweet, funny, and
honest anecdotes and text messages shared in this book resonate with me,
having had two grandparents expire from dimentia/Alzheimer’s. I would
recommend it for anyone who has or is usually facing something similar.
Must read for those with family or friend experiencing dementia. We
purchased Daughters Of Dementia at an Alzheimer function event.Essential
read for anybody who has a relative or friend experiencing dementia. For
those who have a close family member suffering with memory loss this is
a must read. We received Daughters of Dementia as an Amazon Kindle gift
and I'm glad I did so. Once I picked it up, I didn't put it down until I
was completed with it. Many thanks for your experiences and



encouragement. A wonderful easy browse that helped me understand
dementia a lot more. It gives you a renewed feeling of compassion and
understanding when somebody you love is diagnosed with this horrible
disease.
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